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IN THE MATTER OF An Investigation And 
Hearing Into Supply Issues And Power 
Outages On The Island Interconnected 
System. 
 

 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building  
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040  
St. John's, NL  
A1A 562  
 
ATTENTION: Ms. Cheryl Blundon  
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary    November 3, 2014 
 
RE: The Board's Investigation into the Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected 
System - Requests for Information 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon, 
  
This will confirm that GRKL will not be filing any additional RFIs at this time, in the above proceeding. 
  
GRKL reserve their right to file RFIs following the expected release of the final Liberty Group Phase I 
report, in December 2014. 
 

Respectfully yours, 

(s) 

Charles O’Brien 


